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Heartstart FR2 - Discontinued May 2009

The Heartstart FR2 has been on the market for nine years and unfortunately has now been discontinued. As a result we have limited stock of these units available and we have
to prioritise and control the distribution of the remaining units.

For this reason we have removed the Heartstart FR2 from the Ecommerce section of our website. If you are looking to purchase a Heartstart FR2 basic unit we would advise the
FRx as your best alternative. The FRx has the same excellent features as the FR2 plus the added benefit of pre-connected pads, CPR coaching and an infant/child key that
allows the same pads to be used on adults and children.

For those customers who require a FR2 with ECG then the alternative would be the FR3 when it becomes available later this year.

Supplies and accessories will continue to be available for the FR2 along with technical support. For those customers who have HeartStart FR2 units within the 5 year standard
warranty you have the option to extend the warranty period by 1, 2 or 3 years at a very reasonable cost. Please contact our customer service department for price details.

We apologise for the short notice regarding the discontinuation of the HeartStart FR2 and assure you of our continued support for the large number of HeartStart FR2 users.
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